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Laura Hazelton

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/1043/P

Attachments: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/1043/P

 

From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF <KTNFStatutoryConsultee@hotmail.com>  

Sent: 03 May 2021 12:22 

To: Richard Limbrick <Richard.Limbrick@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/1043/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Thank you for sending this application.   

  

We have no comments to make for this application (neither endorse or oppose).  

  

Kind regards  

  

Paul Seviour  

  

Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum  

 

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

 

 


